
 

March 22, 2022     
Medway Planning & Economic Development Board 

Meeting 
 

Newton Lane Roadway Layout   
  

 Email dated 3-8-22 from Liz Langley on behalf of the 
Select Board requesting the PEDB’s review and 
recommendation on “laying out” Newton Lane.  

 Draft as-built and street acceptance plan for Newton 
Lane, prepared by CMG Engineering Services, dated 
1-20-22.  This is in the process of being revised based 
on review comments from Tetra Tech.  
 

After the PEDB makes its roadway layout 
recommendation to the Select Board, the Select 
Board must then hold a roadway layout public 
hearing; that is tentatively scheduled for its April 19, 
2022 meeting.   
 

This is all in preparation for a street acceptance vote 
at the May 9th Town Meeting.  
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Susan Affleck-Childs

From: Liz Langley
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:02 AM
To: Susan Affleck-Childs
Subject: Select Board Vote re: Newton Lane 3.7.22

Hi Susy: 
 
The Select Board voted that following regarding Newton Lane at the meeting last evening on 3.7.22: 
 
Mr. Rossi moved that the Board express its intent to lay out as a public way Newton Lane in its entirety from its 
intersection with Nobscot Road to its end, and to refer this matter to the Planning and Economic Development Board 
for a report and recommendation.  Mr. Trindade seconded.  No discussion.  VOTE:  5-0-0. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further.  Thank you.  Liz 
 
Liz Langley 
Executive Assistant,Town Manager’s Office 
Town of Medway 
155 Village Street 
Medway, MA  02053 
(508) 533-3264 
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